AIM to Italy

November newsletter 2023



"My brethren, count it all joy when ye fall into divers temptations; knowing this, that the trying of your faith worketh patience. But let patience have her perfect work, that ye may be perfect and entire, wanting nothing."

James 1:2-4

I thank the Lord for all things, especially for His Love, Mercy and Grace.

I want to thank all of you, for your prayers and support. May God bless you all.

November has been another busy month, continuing online Bible study, and service in Salerno.

On the 10th of the month we had the first online national virtual prayer meeting. Thank you

Jesus, we had over hundred devices connected from north to south, east to west. On the 24th we had the European virtual prayer meeting.

Visited my neighboring pastor on the 26th, attending service in Accadia. Thank you Jesus, the last service in Salerno we had more visitors.

Please continue to pray for my children and I. Pray for the work in Italy, for the churches in Baselice and Salerno. For a building in Pozzuoli and the online Bible study. Pray that God's will be done.

I'm so grateful for partners like you who continually support this ministry through their prayers and sacrificial giving, I'm blessed beyond measure! May God Bless you all!

Yours in His service, Feliciano Italiano AIMer to Italy

